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Andy Twilley 

The Group for Evangelism and Renewal (GEAR) is planning a short series of prayers 

for the URC ahead of November's Mission Council, beginning on 29 October at 

8.15pm for four Thursdays on the dedicated Facebook page. A guest will introduce 

some prayer needs in the URC family, and a panel will lead prayers for 15 minutes 

while others can chip in via the comment facility. Meanwhile, short inspirational 

prayer videos are being uploaded each Thursday. For more information, please 

contact GEAR's Prayer Secretary, Richard Turnbull, here.  

mailto:office@urcsouthern.org.uk
mailto:training@urcsouthern.org.uk
mailto:missionofficer@urcsouthern.org
http://www.separtnership.org.uk/boost
mailto:prayer@gear.org.uk?subject=Pray%20for%20URC%20ahead%20of%20November's%20Mission%20Council
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EXPLORE YOUR CALL 
 

How might God be calling you 
to serve?  
This event is to help you un-
derstand different roles in the 
life of Church which God might 
be calling you to. Have your 
questions answered and dis-
cover how to pursue what God 
is saying to you. 
 
 

SPEAKERS 
Bridget Banks 
Angela Rigby 
Jo Patterson 

Ted Bellingham 
Pam Tolhurst 
Mark Minott 
Sue Knight 

Bill Bowman 
Hosted by: Andy Twilley 

mailto:office@urcsouthern.org.uk
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HASSOCKS URC  

 
 

The church is ideally situated in the middle of the village on the high street; worship took place Sunday 
and Thursday mornings; a number of community organisations used the premises; there was a thriving 
toddler group; and various ecumenical activities took place including Messy Church and Godly Play.  
Then lock down hit! 
Since then we have strived to keep in touch with one another; to remind the community that though the 
building was shut God was still alive and active, and hosted the local Food Bank set up by the Anglican 
Parish.  In September we opened again for worship and at the time of writing are looking to see what 
activities might return and how we can still be creative in our engagement with the community.  All this as 
the church contemplates a vacancy from next summer. 
Our prayer is that we will stay focused on the role God has called us to in this community. 

  
Rev. Darryl Sinclair 

Church in 

PLEASE NOTE:  
all items for the 

next issue of 
“Mission & Vision” 
need to be sent to 

Opuene  by  
6 November 

PLEASE NOTE: A copy 
of this news sheet 
can be found and 

downloaded from the 
news section of the 

Synod website  
www.southernsynod

urc.org.uk 

mailto:office@urcsouthern.org.uk
mailto:tt.admin@urcsouthern.org.uk
mailto:doelandmissionpa@southern.org.uk
http://www.bit.ly/faith-with-under-5s
http://southernsynodurc.org.uk/mission-and-vision-80
http://southernsynodurc.org.uk/mission-and-vision-80
mailto:training@urcsouthern.org

